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EAP Utilization 
As of October 10, 2022, the Educational Assistance (EAP) and Professional 

Development Assistance Program (PDAP) utilization rates have been updated on 

our HRSTM webpage. 

All eligible employees are encouraged to continue their education and professional 

development. Please be sure to plan accordingly to take advantage of this benefit. 

 

Please email EAPRequests@montgomerycollege.edu if you have any questions 

about the benefit program. 

 

Reminder: Last Day to Apply for Sabbatical Leave Is 
November 18 
The deadline for full-time faculty to submit a sabbatical leave application is Friday, 

November 18, 2022. 

 

Now is the time to ask a peer, a mentor, or the Department Chair to conduct an informal 

review of your application. 

 

If you are interested in learning more about the process, please visit the Professional Development Opportunities 

webpage. Here, you will find valuable information, such as an overview of the program, the application, a timeline for 

the application, and job aid. If you want to apply or have questions regarding the application process, 

email: LeaveRequest@montgomerycollege.edu. 
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